
Changing rooms Policy  

Version 1 December 2020  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Billingshurst Tennis Club 
Use of Changing Rooms Policy 

 
Billingshurst Tennis Club (the club) strives to ensure that all children are safeguarded from abuse and have 
an enjoyable tennis experience.  
 
This document sets out the club’s policy for the acceptable use of our changing rooms. 
 
We strongly recommend that players come to the venue already changed into suitable clothing and go 
home afterwards to change and shower. 
 
Adults should not use the changing rooms and toilet areas at the same time as children and vulnerable 
adults unless they are part of their immediate family. 
 
Under no circumstances will adult staff, coaches or volunteers change at the same time as children using the 
changing rooms. 
 
Mixed gender groups of children have access to separate changing rooms.  There is also a disabled toilet 
area that can be used. 
 
Mobile phones and other electronic devices must not be used in changing rooms. 
 
 
 


